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COPY. ,
Llop's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

51'd my’ 1954 L4

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 28th
ultimo addressed to Mr, W.D.Heck, a Principal Surveyor on
the Chief Engineer Surveyorts Staff, respecting the secrewshaft
of the meve"FAYAL", I have to acquaint you that the proposal
in the propeller to make it sultable for
the new serewshaft is not considered satisfactory.

I confirm my cablegram to you todey decoded as
followsi=

"Payal mmal to fit taper bush in propeller considered
unsatisfactory”,

I am, Dear S8ir,
Yours faithfully,.

Secretary.
cw

G.T.BeSoullard,Esqe,

¢ Lloyd'sRegister
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